
 

Stephanie Fertucci brings the message of being a servant first, leader 
second in her role as Program Director of Leadership Academy of 
Madison County. As a graduate of Anderson University in Social 
Work and Business Administration she chose careers where she could 
blend her desire to serve others while improving her community at the 
same time. Her work in disaster relief after Hurricane Katrina and as 
an advocate for children experiencing abuse and neglect in Madison 
County provided opportunities to lead teams with humility, vision and 
integrity. Stephanie enjoys being creative in all things work and home, 
but especially likes camping with her family and the solitude of 
working in her flower beds. Don’t let that last hobby fool you, 
Stephanie is an outgoing extrovert with the ability to pull anyone into 
wild leadership activities! 

 

We are excited to announce that we have 
hired Stephanie Fertucci as the new incoming 
Program Director for the Leadership Academy 
of Madison County. Stephanie brings with her 
excitement and a passion to positively impact 
Madison County, and is looking forward to 
learning from Pam and building the programs 
for the future. Stephanie, Pam and Carrie will 
work together for 3 months planning the next 
year’s programs and then Pam will transition 
into the Alumni Engagement Coordinator a 
newly created contracted position. Please join 
us in welcoming Stephanie! Stephanie can be 
reached at smfertucci@anderson.edu. 

 

Welcome Stephanie Fertucci to LAMC 

 

LAMC is seeking presenters who are interactive with  
the participants and create an experiential learning 

environment that enables participants to have a  
different conversation today, tonight or tomorrow. 

APPLICATION DEADLINE IS JUNE 5, 2020. 

Learn more at www.theLAMC.org/call-for-program-presenters  

LAMC applications are open! Info and applications at https://thelamc.org/leadership-academy-programs/leadership-academy-of-madison-county 
 

 


